
Rules Committee, 

I'm writing to ask that you support HB 2927 today. I never realized until this year exactly why 

so many people don't vote, it's because they believe their vote does not matter. And in fact, 

living in Oregon, I discovered this year that my vote did not matter either. I urge you to do the 

one thing you can do to empower people to really elect the most important public role in our 

country, the president. Empower me again!  

Thank you,  

Francoise Renaud  

Francoise Renaud  

frenaud97213@gmail.com  

2354 NE 55th Ave  

Portland, Oregon 97213 
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